
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Empowering moderate powers enhances Iraq's stability

During a meeting with a gathering of leaders from Al-Hikma National Movement in Baghdad on

3/11/2023,  Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  Head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  emphasized  the

importance of preserving the project of Al-Hikma National Movement as a project deeply rooted

in Iraq's history and present at important milestones. His Eminence stressed the need to

empower and strengthen moderate and centrist powers.

H.E. also affirmed that support for moderation and centrism would not be limited to the powers

that uphold this slogan but would extend to the entire nation, contributing to its stability,

citing the sacrifices made by our people to establish the Iraqi equation.

H.E. called to redouble efforts and prepare for the electoral struggle, move into the gray

areas, and leverage the history, experience, and acceptance of Al-Hikma National Movement.

Regarding the crisis in Palestine, H.E. called for an immediate ceasefire, the opening of

crossings, and the provision of aid, holding the international community responsible for the

suffering of the Palestinian people, including women, children, and the unarmed.


